RECEIVED IN D.S.I
0CT 282013

The Department of Safety and Inspections

Oct. 25, 2013

Concerning the St. Paul Police liquor compliance check at International Wines & Liquors,

(CN #13-217-773)

| do not dispute the facts of this case, but | would like to request a public hearing before the Saint Paul
City Council, regarding the $500.00 matrix penalty imposed.

Sincerely,

Alexander Kopilenko
International Wines & Liquors
710 Cleveland Ave. S

St. Paul, MN 55116

(651)690-5471



